
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Joey Keefe (505) 469-2783 
 

TOMORROW: State Canvassing Board to Certify 
2018 Primary Election Results 

 
SANTA FE – The State Canvassing Board – which by law consists of Secretary of State 
Maggie Toulouse Oliver, Governor Susana Martinez and Supreme Court Chief Justice Judith 
Nakamura – will convene tomorrow June 26, 2018, to certify the official 2018 Primary 
Election Results. 
 
WHAT:  Certification of the official 2018 Primary Election Results 
 
WHO:  State Canvassing Board members Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver, 

Governor Susana Martinez and Supreme Court Chief Justice Judith Nakamura 
 
WHEN:  Tuesday, June 26, 2018 at 2 p.m. 
 
WHERE:  Cabinet Room, Office of the New Mexico Governor; State Capitol Building, 

490 Old Santa Fe Trail, Room 400, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
 
The State Canvassing Board meeting is open to the public and to the media. Reporters who  
are interested in attending should RSVP to Joey Keefe at (505) 469-2783 or 
Joey.Keefe@state.nm.us. 
 

# # # 

 
Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/NMSecOfState/
https://twitter.com/NMSecOfState

